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Uhited States Government Department of Energy (DOE)

m e m o ra n d u m Savannah River Operations Office (SR)
(

pate:  AUG 0 1 197

REPLY TO;

amor. SWD (V. Sauls, (803) 725-4505)

susect:  Savannah River Site (SRS) Citizens Advisory Board (CAB) Recommendation on Complex-Wide
Environmental Management (EM) Integration

to: Alvin L. Alm, Assistant Secretary for Environmental Management (EM-1), HQ

During their recent discussions and review of Accelerating Cleanup: Focus on 2006, the SRS
CAB also reviewed the recommendations made by the Complex-Wide EM Integration Team
(4 Contractor Report to the Department of Energy on Environmental Management Baseline
Programs and Integration Opportunities). At the Board’s meeting on July 22, 1997, a
recommendation was passed pertaining to the need for a national dialogue among stakeholders
on the recommendations outlined in the Report. The SRS CAB asked that Savannah River
Operations Office forward the recommendation to Headquarters for necessary action. Attached
is the recommendation for your use in planning future stakeholder involvement for EM
Integration activities. Please respond to the SRS CAB regarding this recommendation.

SR endorses the recommendation made by the SRS CAB and also recommends that a workshop
specifically on EM Integration opportunities be held as part of the national stakeholders meeting
on Accelerating Cleanup: Focus on 2006. This will allow a forum for stakeholders across the
complex to discuss their views relative to the recommendations for complex-wide improvements.

If you have any additional questions, you may contact me or Virgil Sauls at the above referenced

(_ number.
ario P. Fioni RJ—D
PM&CD:VGKkr " Manager
0B-97-083
Attaéhment:

Savannah River Site Citizens Advisory Board
Recommendation No. 45, July 22, 1997,
Environmental Management Integration

cc w/attch:

Don Beck (EM-22), HQ
Mark Frye (EM-30), HQ
Patty Bubar (EM-30), HQ
Gene Schmit (EM-70), HQ



